
 

 

 

5th July 2024 

 

Birches Got Talent 

 

Dear Parents 

Firstly, I would like to thank you and most importantly the children who auditioned for BGT! All the 

children were fantastic and were tremendously brave and confident to put themselves forward. We saw 

such a variety of auditions, singing, dancing, magic, timed events to name a few! The School Council and 

staff had a VERY difficult time choosing which children to go through to the finale as the talent displayed 

really was incredible! 

 

We will be hosting the finale on Friday 12th July at school, the children will perform in front of the whole 

school, and we will crown our Birches’ Got Talent! 

 

The School Council announced in our assembly yesterday which acts were voted through to the next 

round. Further to this, I will send a Marvellous Me to the parents of the children who made it through, 

informing you of arrangements.  

 

We are all incredibly excited by this event and are really looking forward to a morning showcasing our 

amazing, talented children. Photos will be available, and the School Council will communicate the winner 

to parents. 

 

Many thanks for your support to enable us to hold this event, practising the talents at home, we really 

appreciate it. 

 

Best wishes 

 

S Varricchione and The School Council 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


